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Other Voices—

® Task Force Bills Offer
A Practical Solution

The future development of Alaska and an
equitable settlement of the native land claims issue
are intrinsically linked. Until the protests are
resolved, the development of vast amounts of land
will be hindered. Further, until a successful attack on
native poverty is made, whatever future prosperity
the state may see will be blemished.

The Task Force bills, Senate Bill 2906 and the
identical House of Representatives bill 15049, offer
the advantage, to all groups concemed, of a quick
settlement and promise to aid in the social and
economic development of Alaska’s native population.

The bills propose, in essence, to grant 40 million
acres of federal land to native corporations in the
state, a 10 per cent on all revenues from the
outer continental with an immediate advance of
$20 million, and surface rights for 100 years to lands
now occupied and used by native groups. A
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